Conjoined Windfarm Public Inquiry

Following the overwhelming survey results  your Community Council has been actively  representing you.   Statements of objection have been read at the Inquiry  by Cllr Rufus Fairweather ( Llandinam, Llanbadarn Fynydd and Llaithddu windfarms)  and Cllr Jane Rees (transmission line).  A further statement  objecting to the cumulative impact of  the windfarms and infrastructure will be presented in April.  Cllr Jill Kibble has attended several sessions and questioned a number of expert witnesses on matters relating to economic, community and National Trail  impacts.   Jill has prepared a detailed Proof of Evidence on the important issues of Tourism and the Economy for the next session. This can be found on the Inquiry web site www.bankssolutions.co.uk/powys as can all documents and statements from various groups and the developers and  timetable details.

The three statements from Abermule with Llandyssil Community Council are available to view on this website.  Just follow the links.  

Huge thanks to all who have attended Inquiry  sessions,   made written or spoken  representations or generously supported fundraising events.   Whatever the result, the Inspectors can be in no doubt that a recommendation to pass windfarms is against the wishes of the vast majority.   Damage to much loved Montgomeryshire landscapes, the fragile upland ecosystems, cultural heritage and  thriving  economy for so little gain is unacceptable.

What you can still do:  come to the Inquiry at the Royal Oak ( Welshpool). The 18 month Inquiry starts again from  18th March

Attend  the final evening session  at 1800 on April 3rd at Welshpool Town Hall to show support or make a brief personal statement, in English or Welsh,  if you wish.

Join a ‘Three Years after the Senedd’ rally in Welshpool in May (details tba)

